
Question on Notice 
No. 1276 

Asked on Tuesday 16 August 2016 

 
MR BENNETT ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HOUSING AND PUBLIC WORKS (HON 
M DE BRENNI) ―   
 
With reference to the $32M backlog maintenance figure on Page 57 of Budget Paper 
4—  
Will the Minister advise how much was budgeted to be spent in 2015-16 and what was 
the estimated actual expenditure for 2015-16? 
 
ANSWER 
 
The Department of Housing and Public Works estimated budget for 2015-16 for 
government employee housing backlog maintenance was $7.2 million. The actual 
expenditure on government employee housing backlog maintenance for 2015-16 was 
$9.4 million. 
 
 
 

 


